
Year 1/2 Autumn Term 

What can you show the world? 

Welcome to the Autumn term in Year 1/2. The children this 
term will be immersed in a theatre environment investigating  

the question ‘What can you show the world?’  

Throughout the term, we will  be focussing on ourselves and 
our bodies. We will be also be focussing on our performance 

skills with our Christmas Production as an end product.  

 Key dates: 

Tuesday 3rd October 207– Come and Read 

Wednesday 4th October– Year 2 Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 17th October—Harvest Festival  

Monday 23rd October—Parents Evening 

Tuesday 24th October– Whole School Photographs 

Monday 27th November– Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 5th (am) / Wednesday 6th  (pm) December– KS1 
Performance to parents 

Wednesday 13th December– Christmas Showcase 

Monday 18th December— KS1 Party Day 

Tuesday 19th December—Disco  

Wednesday 20th—School closes for Christmas 

 Clubs: 

 

-Film Club– Thursday 
lunchtime with Miss  

Stathers.  

Open to Year 1 and 2 

 

 General: 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform for school, including        
appropriate indoor shoes.  Please also ensure that your child’s name is written in all 
clothing brought to school.  

Key Stage 1 PE is now on a Thursday afternoon. The children will need a PE kit every 
week.  

 A reminder that PE kit is white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers. Your child should also 
bring a tracksuit top and bottoms ( or similar) for outdoor activities.  


